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A RETIREMENT CELEBRATION                                                              
A celebration of retirement and a card shower  for      

Carvel and Karen will be held tonight in the   Yarger 

Fellowship Hall at 6 pm! The meat will   be provided. 

Please bring a covered dish or dessert to share. Please 

bring a card to bless them for 26 years of service!     
 

ADULT CHOIR PRACTICE                                                                      
Thursday evening, August 3rd at 7 pm! 

 

“MEET & GREET” POTLUCK LUNCHEON                                     
Please join us for a "Meet and Greet" Potluck luncheon 

Sunday, August 6th at noon! We will   be introducing 

Theodore "Ted" Justice, our first  pastoral candidate! 

Ted will be preaching during the service and teaching 

during Sunday School. Afterward, we will have a    

luncheon, where we kindly request that you bring a      

covered dish   to share. Please keep our search for the 

next pastor in your prayer as we seek God's                   

guidance in this decision! 
 

OUR SAVIOR’S SERVANTS  
August 6th at 6:30 pm in the Yarger Fellowship Hall.  

 

OUR MONTHLY FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST 
Monday morning, August 7th at 8:30 am at the               

RISE & SHINE RESTAURANT in Mt. Pleasant Mills! 
 

OUR ANNUAL PICNIC & POOL PARTY 
Join us for a fun evening at the Middleburg Pool on   

Sunday, August 13th from 6 pm to 9 pm. We'll be having 

a meal at 6:30 pm, so please bring a covered dish,         

place settings, a drink, and lawn chairs. Don't forget      

to invite your unchurched friends and family to join us!                

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

WHITE ELEPHANT AUCTION & PICNIC 
You are invited to an evening of food, fun,                    

laughter, and fellowship at Tom and Audine Snyder's   

on August 16th. The dinner will start at 6:30 pm, and  

hot dogs will be provided. Please bring a covered dish      

to share and a wrapped or sacked gift (unlabeled)           

to be auctioned off.  Any questions, please contact                  

Tammy  LeValley or Debbie Reichenbach.  

We hope you can join us for a hoot of a time! 
 

“MORE THAN BREAD” CONCERT 
An outdoor concert featuring “More Than Bread”         

will be held on Sunday, August 27th at 7 pm.                           

A light meal will be provided from 6 - 7 pm. Please bring 

your lawn chairs and invite a few guests. In case of bad 

weather, the concert will be held inside. 

 

Get Prayer requests by 
email, calls or texts! 

Send Prayer requests to:                               
 Scott Dreese or Leah 
Smith 

 Scott: 570-374-9531 or 
dreese49@ptd.net 

 Leah: 570-765-4804 or 
570-837-1151 

 See Leah to sign up for 
ONE CALL NOW! 
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8/2  Beth Keister 
 

8/7  Ronald Reich 
 

8/9  Eleanor Walter 
 

8/12  Evan Johnson 
 

8/14  Joel Hauck 
 

8/15  Kassidy Ressler 

         Lara Smith 
 

8/16  Carvel May 
          

8/17  Kylie Hassenplug 

         Quinn Smith 
 

8/23 Deb Shaffer 
 

8/24 Vera Brouse 

        Hannah Keister 

        Janice Shambach 
 

8/25 Donald Stahl 
 

8/26  Janessa Henderson 
 

8/27 Alicia Smith 
 

8/30  Lorraine Yarger 

         Cyrus Wagner 
 

8/31  Juanita Newman 

 

8/6   Earl & Judy Hollenbach 
 

8/7  John & Kathy Klingler 
 

8/10  Shawn & Daphyne Ressler 
 

8/11 Tim & Kay Bachman 
 

8/15  Richard and Cheryl Walter 
 

8/17  Carl & Lynn Keister 
 

8/19  Tony & Cathy Dauberman 
 

8/20  Scott & Jennifer Henderson 
 

8/22  Tom & Audine Snyder 

          Brad & Angie Weaver 
 

8/24  Sam & Jackie Yoder 
 

8/29  Tim & Gail Krouse 
 

8/30  Clair & Bonnie Beaver 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Sam & Jackie Yoder      
on the birth of their son, Easton Josie! 

Born June 28th at 4:38 pm 

Weighing in at 7 lbs. 6 oz. 19 in. long 

Happy Grandparents are                         
Joel & Carolyn Hauck.  

Many blessings to this new family! 
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Please note: During the week, if you or someone you know needs prayer, you do       

not have to wait until Sunday morning to get the word out. There are a few            

ways you can have people immediately praying for the need you are lifting:   

You can contact Scott Dreese at 570-374-9531 or dreese49@ptd.net  OR,                       

contact Leah Smith at 570-765-4804 or 570-837-1151 to add to One Call Now! 

Recent Hospital Stays 
Jeanette Reich (July) 

Shut-Ins 
Lynn Keister 

Ronnie & Jeanette Reich 

Surgeries/Procedures 
Maddy Walter (June) 

Sue Gill 

Pray for our  sister church IN Sierra  Leone! 

Our College Students:                                                                                               
Saramae Radel ..Mansfield University 

 

Please continue to keep those families who’s loved ones 
recently went home to be with the Lord in heaven.  

 

We continue to lift you all up during this difficult time. 
 

Those we love remain with us…In the whisper of the wind. In a soft rain 
that falls from Heaven.  In each sunrise. In every single star that lights the 

night sky and in every single memory we hold within our hearts.  

~Mary Chandler Huff~ 

Aren’t you glad that our prayers will never be sent to voicemail?!                                                     
In everything...pray. At all times...pray. Don’t worry...pray. 

Thank you, Lord, for always being available! 

Pray for our Nursing Home Residents 
Guy & Edna Hackenberg....Nottingham Village 

T H E  M E S S E N G E R  

Please pray for those that were recently baptized:  

Bryan Hauck, Quay Johnson, Alonzia Richardson Jr.,              
Elijah Rosencrans, and Robert Weirick.     

Congratulations and many blessings to all of you! 



 

 

Youth News                                               
If you are a young person entering  

grade 3 and up…come join us!                             

We would be glad to have you! 

Just some reminders… 
When dropping off youth, please walk them in to the building and let the leaders know you are 

dropping them off and of any details that leaders should be aware of. The same goes with picking 

up youth, please come in and let the leaders know you are there and taking youth with you. 

This is for their safety and for leaders to have peace of mind knowing that they are safe! 
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 Youth Group Mission Statement 
We are the future of Hummel’s church, young disciples, striving           

toward a life-long relationship with  Jesus Christ. We meet together     

to study God’s word and pray so as not to be deceived  by Satan’s lies, 

and fellowship to encourage peers positively as we face uncertain      

teenage challenges. We will use our time together to learn to take      

the message to those we meet in our schools, community,                                     

and wherever God leads us to go. 

Children’s Church Memory Verse: August 2023 

My sheep listen to my voice; I know them, and they follow me.  

John 10:27 



 

 

 Hummel’s Church 

427 Sassafras Rd 

Middleburg, PA 17842 

Phone: 570-837-9956 
Email: hummelschurch23@yahoo.com 

Website: www.hummelschurch.org 

AUGUST MISSION OFFERING: “Retired Missionaries” 

August 13th 


